
 
 

Letter – Response to Sydney Metro Request for Information – 20220218 

18 February 2022 

Sophie Butcher  
Corridor Protection – Planner  
Sydney Metro  
Level 43,680 George Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 

Dear Sophie, 

RESPONSE TO SYDNEY METRO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION – 372-382A 
PITT STREET, SYDNEY (D/2021/1504) 

On behalf of the Proponent, thank you for meeting with us on the 17 February 2021 to discuss the 
Request for Further Information (RFI) issued by Sydney Metro (dated 24 January 2022).  

As noted at this meeting, the Concept Development Application (D/2021/1504) was lodged on 17 
December 2021 and included several technical reports which sought to assess the potential for 
impacts on the rail and metro corridor tunnels as a result of the proposed development.  

These technical reports are listed below and attached to this letter for ease of reference:  

▪ Rail and Metro Corridor Impact Assessment – Attachment A 

▪ Noise and Vibration Impact Assessment – Attachment B  

▪ Preliminary Structural Assessment – Attachment C 

▪ Geotechnical Report – Attachment D 

We trust the information provided addresses the matters raised within the RFI and will enable Sydney 
Metro to make a decision on the granting of concurrence.  

Kind regards, 

 

Kate Riley  
Consultant  
+61 2 8233 7647 
kriley@urbis.com.au 



 
 

  

APPENDIX A RAIL AND METRO CORRIDOR 

IMPACT ASSESSMENT 



 
 

  

APPENDIX B NOISE AND VIBRATION IMPACT 

ASSESSMENT 



 
 

  

APPENDIX C PRELIMINARY STRUCTURAL 

ASSESSMENT 



 
 

  

APPENDIX D GEOTECHNICAL REPORT 




